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THE CITY OF DAYTONA BEACH 
OFFICE OF THE PURCHASING AGENT 

  

 

Post Office Box 2451                Phone (386) 671-8080 

Daytona Beach, Florida 32115-2451  Fax     (386) 671-8085 
 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 

DATE:    April 22, 2019 
 

PROJECT:    RFP 19225 
TRANSPORTATION PLANNING CONTINUING PROFESSIONAL 
SERVICES 

 
OPENING DATE:  May 8, 2019 
 

This addendum is hereby incorporated into the Request for Proposal for the project 
referenced above.  The following items are clarifications, corrections, additions, deletions 
and/or revisions to and shall take precedence over the original documents.  Additions are 
indicated by underlining, deletions are indicated by strikethrough. 
 
 
1. The Scope of Work described in the Invitation is hereby CHANGED to read as 

follows: 
 
SCOPE OF WORK:  Transportation Planning support including GIS database and system 
administration; roadway characteristics inventory; preparation of various mapping and 
graphics tasks for presentation or reports; Traffic Impact Analysis; multi-modal study or 
transportation alternative studies; review or preparation of applicable ordinances, DRIs, 
and FQDs, transportation concurrency assessment, CPAs, and EARs; support city staff 
with grant applications related to the TPO or other granting agencies; corridor analyses; 
public involvement; access management support; traffic signal warrant and traffic calming 
studies; provide recommendations for functional classification of roadways; update and 
maintain the city’s vested trip tracker, review and prepare proportionate Fair Share 
Agreements. 

 
2. Scope of Work, Section D.13 is hereby CHANGED:  “13.  Conduct traffic signal 

warrant studies Reserved”; 

 
All other terms and conditions remain the same. 

 
Proposers shall acknowledge receipt of this addendum in their Proposal transmittal letter. 
 
The City of Daytona Beach 
 
Joanne Flick, CPPO, CPPB 
Purchasing Agent 
 

 

Remember to register with the City of Daytona Beach at www.vendorregistry.com  to be notified of 

future opportunities with the City.  As of 9-30-18 we are no longer be using the old system. 

http://www.vendorregistry.com/

